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Virtual Reality workshops come to Rivelin!
We had a very special visit from a Virtual Reality workshop company 
this week. The children were so excited to use this cutting edge 
technology and used the VR headsets to fully immerse themselves in 
their topics. The Y3s went back to the Stone Age, the Y4s to Ancient 
Rome, the Y5s went on an amazing journey back to the time of the 
Vikings and the Year 6s were transported back to WW2. Well done 
children!

Online safety
In Talk Assemblies this week, we have been focussing on online 
safety. We have been discussing the important issue of content 
whilst online and reminded the children to speak to a trusted adult 
if  they do happen to come across anything that upsets them or 
makes them worried whilst online. For further support on how to 
support your child whilst online, please see the information poster 
sent out with the newsletter this week. 

A big well done to…

Izzy Sloan in the Sparrowhawks class. Izzy 
recently took part in the Crookes Community 
Performers pantomime "Aladdin", raising 
money for the Sheffield Children’s Hospital. A 
massive well done to you Izzy! You have made 
everyone at Rivelin very proud!

Reading Scrapbooks 

To promote a real love of reading here at Rivelin, each 
class has been given  a special reading scrapbook. I 
wanted to share Thomas in the Hedgehogs class’ entry 
this week. Thomas has done a brilliant entry about his 
favourite books from the Skandar series. Well done 
Thomas!


